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THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
Office of Audits and Investigations

June 26, 2019

TO: Robert J. Williams, Jr.
Council Administrator

William M. Hunt
Deputy Council Administrator

THRU:  David H. Van Dyk;B'\’\/
County Auditor

FROM:  Inez N. Claggett if‘)C/
Senior Legislative Auditor

RE: Fiscal Impact Statement
CB-008-2019 Regular County Holidays — Native American Day

Legislative Summary

CB-008-2019 seeks to recognize the history, culture and accomplishments of Native Americans in
Prince George’s County and across the nation by renaming Columbus Day to Native American Day
in Prince George’s County.

Background

Section 16-219 of the Prince George’s County Code defines the regular holidays for employees who
are employed by Prince George’s County. Currently, the holidays recognized are: New Year’s Day,
Martin Luther King’s Birthday, Presidential Inauguration Day, Washington’s Birthday, Memorial
Day, Independence Day, Labor Day, Columbus Day, Veteran’s Day, Thanksgiving Day, County
Employees’ Appreciation Day, and Christmas Day.

Assumptions and Methodology

The proposed Resolution seeks to rename the County employee holiday of ‘Columbus Day’ to ‘Native
American Day’.
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Fiscal Impact

s Direct Impact
Enactment of CB-008-2019 may have a minimal adverse fiscal impact on the County related to the
costs of various requests to reprint and reproduce County documents to accurately reflect the name
change.

e Indirect Impact

Enactment of CB-008-2019 should not have an adverse indirect impact on the County.

Appropriated in the Current Fiscal Year Budget

Funds were not appropriated within the FY 2020 General Fund Budget to absorb costs, if any, related to
the enactment of the proposed legislation.

Effective Date

The proposed legislation shall take effect forty-five (4) calendar days after it becomes law.

If you require additional information, or have questions about this fiscal impact statement, please call me.



